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FLASH out of school club
Newsletter
After a very busy start to this new academic year the FLASH team would like to thank you for your continued support. 
We waved a fond farewell to our year 6’s in July and have a large intake of Foundation Stage children who have already been enjoying FLASH Breakfast and After School club, and have settled in really well.
FLASH is only able to offer only 40 spaces each session at the moment for children who would like to come to Breakfast or After School club. Please make sure you book well in advance if you can to secure a place, as numbers are very high at the moment with many sessions being at full capacity.
To that end, bookings for Breakfast club must be made by 6pm the previous evening and for After School Club, the booking must be made by 9am of the day that you wish your child/ children to attend.
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Unfortunately, due to the popularity of the club, we cannot guarantee there will be a place on the days you require but your child will be added to the waiting list. You will be notified with confirmation of a place or dates your child is on the waiting list.  As we now have a waiting list in place, if your child’s place is not required for any reason (e.g. your work dates have changed, they are going home with someone for tea or they are off sick) could you please let us know as soon as possible via a message to the school office or a text to the FLASH phone so that the free space can be offered to someone else. If you cancel a few days in advance you will not be charged for that session.
 Booking forms are available from the FLASH room, school office and the website.

Please note that due to the high volume of children attending Breakfast Club, if you wish your child/children to have breakfast, they must arrive by 8:15am. We are now unable to offer breakfast after 8:20am.
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Along with other activities next half term, FLASH will be celebrating Bonfire Night on Monday 5th November with exciting activities such as sparklers, toffee apples and making rockets.
We will also be doing lots of Christmas activities and holding a Teddy Bear tombola at the Christmas Fair – details to follow in November’s newsletter.
We are available on the FLASH phone on 07914336229 but only during session 7:45-8.45am & 3:15-6pm
 Email: flash@thebellbird.cambs.sch.uk 
School office: 01223833216
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